PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

From: Loretta Glazier, Principal Date: 2/19/25 District and School: WBCSD/PLE

Kinder -6 ; First -3 ; Second -6; Third -10 ; Fourth -7 ; Fifth -8 ; Sixth -6 ; Seventh -3 - Total - 49
Average Daily Attendance to Date:
Kinder First Second Third Fourth Fifth Sixth Seventh
93% 91% 92% 91% 94% 93% 94% 93%

e January 14th - Open Court representative Samantha Hannah from Montana spent multiple
days visiting each elementary school modeling lessons, answering questions, showing Open
Court online options; we're asking her to return for our Professional Development day on
April 18 to continue to work with teachers

e On February 10th, Mrs. Butler’'s K-2 class hosted a Sweetheart Social. Students and their guests
enjoyed Italian sodas and participated in a creative activity, making Valentine cards for their
family and/or friends. Additionally, each student created a card to be delivered to a resident at
River Mountain Village Assisted Living & Advanced Care in Newport, WA

e Mrs. Barnes' 5th-7th grade class participated in an introduction to cross-country skiing, which
began with a demo at PLE. Following the demonstration, the students had the opportunity to
apply what they learned during a field trip to PL Golf Course on January 24th

e Winter benchmarking is complete. This will provide data to help inform teachers” instruction
and be used as an important discussion point in PLCs.
o 100% of Kinders showed growth with an average gain of 24 points
o 100% of 1st graders showed growth with an average gain of 25 points
m text fluency m spelling m comprehension

o 67% of 2nd graders showed growth with an average gain of 17 points
m spelling
o 100% of 3rd graders showed growth with an average gain of 28 points
m text fluency
e The 5th-7th grade class is taking part in the Artemis ROADS III challenge. The ROADS
program (Rover Observation and Discoveries in Space) offers students the opportunity to
explore STEM concepts through interactive, hands-on activities.
e In technology, a Yearbook project has been initiated for grades 5, 6, and 7. This is a
cross-curricular initiative that incorporates skills from English Language Arts, technology, and
mathematics.

e PLCs




PRINCIPAL'S REPORT (Continued)

From: Loretta Glazier, Principal Date: 2/19/25 District and School: WBCSD/PLE

February 21 - 5-7th grade field trip to Hannah Flats Nordic Trail for cross-country skiing

February 27 - Read Across America
March 3 - 7 - Missoula Children’s Theater




